
Welcome back to a new and exciting school year at The Pochin School! We hope you
had a wonderful summer break and that your children are as eager as we are to start

the year ahead.

We are delighted to report that the children have settled in beautifully and have
thoroughly enjoyed their first two days back at school. It has been wonderful to see their

smiling faces, full of energy and enthusiasm as they reunite with friends and dive into
their new classes. 
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The first few days have been filled with activities designed to help the
children acclimatise to their new routines and classrooms. From team-
building exercises to creative projects, our children have been actively
engaged and are already demonstrating a positive attitude towards

learning.  The children have  shared and read books from the 
‘No Outsiders: All Different; All Welcome’ including the following books:

We are thrilled to share that our school has undergone some exciting changes over the
summer break. One of the most significant updates is the revamping of our school,

including the creation of a brand-new library! The library is now a vibrant and
welcoming space designed to inspire a love of reading and learning in our pupils.

We have some exciting events planned over the next month, including:

13th Roald Dahl Day
15th Mawlid

16th National Coding Week
17th Y5/6 and Y3/4 Tag Rugby Tournament

26th European Day of Languages

We will also have some further events for the Y5/6
Football League – watch this space!



For information regarding school dinners, 
please visit the school website: 

Lunchtime - The Pochin School (bepschools.org) 

Standard Uniform
White blouse or shirt 
(for Pre-School children only a white polo shirt).
House colour tie; red for Windsor, yellow for Charnwood. 
(Pre-School children do not need to wear a tie)
Grey skirt, pinafore dress or trousers.
White, grey or black socks.
Grey or black tights 
Sensible black leather or leather look shoes with low heels (no trainers, fabric
shoes, no open sandals). Plain-black flat boots may be worn when there is snow
on the ground.
Grey cardigan or jumper 
Plain, simple head bands and hair accessories in school colours or black

Class Dojo
As a school, we use Class Dojo to record
house points and celebrate achievements.
You will shortly be receiving log-in details

for Class Dojo, which will allow you to
access your child’s Class Story and stay up-
to-date with their progress.  This means you

can get a glimpse into your child’s day at
school, see what they’ve been working on,

and celebrate their successes along with us.
Homework and Reading Diaries

This year, we will be using a digital reading
diary called Boom Reader, which means no

more loss of records and will reduce
environmental impact of book production.

For homework in Key Stage 2, we would also like
to make this online and it will include access to

Times Tables Rockstars, Rollama for Grammar,
Punctuation and Spelling.  Details regarding
mathematics will follow shortly. A homework

club will be available if your child does not have
access to the internet at home.
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